Los Alamos Police Department

N\ MEMORANDUM

DATE: 08/08/2016

TO: Jackie Salazar; Chief Sgambellone
FROM: Commander Preston Ballew

RE: Liquor License App # 1007550

Chief Sgambellone:

| have reviewed the application and conducted research on the premises in question (35G Rover Blvd). | did not
discover any incidents reported at this location in reference to any alcohol related offenses.

The distance to the nearest school (Chamisa Elementary, 301 Meadow Ln) is approximately 2,112 feet. The
distance to the nearest church (Pajarito Church of Christ, 135 Longview) is approximately 1.584 feet. The
distance to the nearest military installation (Kirtland Air Force Base, Albuquerque) is approximately 100 miles.

Due to the information listed above, the Los Alamos Police Department does not have any issues with this
application.

Sincerely,

N

Commander Preston Ballew
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